
Headteacher: T.Body BA (Hons), MA

[Sent via ParentMail]

13 June 2023

Dear parent / carer,

Summer term weather

As summer term gains speed into the hot weather, we have decided to remove the need for blazers for
the remainder of this term.

Students will be expected to continue wearing their uniform and ties, but without the additional need for
their blazer.

Please also ensure your child brings a water bottle to school each day, as cups are not available.

If you have any questions, please speak to reception or email admin@westfield.academy.

Yours sincerely,

Mr T Body
Headteacher
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